

September 15, 2005

LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION

To Whom It May Concern:

Mr. Muhammad Ayub Rizal, S.T. has asked that I prepare this letter of recommendation to support his application to continue his education and training in Electrical and Computer Engineering, Computer Science or other related area.  I do so with great enthusiasm.

Mr. Rizal is my former student at the Department of Electrical Engineering, Hasanuddin University in Makassar, INDONESIA, where I myself have been with since 1983.  He was graduated in 1999 with the GPA of 3.13 out of 4.00. During his tenure as our student, he actively took part as a laboratory assistant in our laboratories. These responsibilities had given him practical skills and valuable experiences. Mr. Rizal had shown a strong leadership among his colleagues. He was an excellent engineering student with very broad interests and always eagerly wanted to work hard for an achievement. After his graduation, Mr. Rizal helped his fellow graduates to found a small venture in his hometown. He participated as a computer technical instructor in this company. About less than a year later, he joined the state-owned Indonesian Seaport Corporation (PT. PELINDO) IV, and sent to Wuerzburg, Germany for training on the crane system maintenance. He is now an engineer with at least five years of field experience in crane systems, load-unload container equipment, programmable logic controller (PLC) systems, and other seaport heavy-duty equipment. I see in Mr. Rizal the many qualities of an excellent field engineer.

I have been so thoroughly impressed by Mr. Rizal’s technical competence in his field, and that he showed a very high motivation to continue his study, I wholeheartedly recommend him for any opportunity to pursue a higher degree program in his field. 

Should you wish any further information, please feel free to contact me, and I will be very pleased to respond to your inquiries.

With kindest regards,

Rhiza S. Sadjad, Ir., M.S.E.E., Ph.D.  













 



